M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 31, 2019
RE:
Bid Award and revised BG-1 for Playground Barriers
BG #19-145

The bid opening for the Playground Barriers Project was awarded on June 12.  Three proposals were received with Kramer & Feldman submitting the lowest and best proposal in the amount of $66,400.

The revised BG-1 and bid tabulation sheet are attached for your approval.

I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for this project, as submitted.
